

December 10, 2013

The Honourable Christy Clark, Premier PO Box 9041 Stn Prov Govt Victoria, BC V9W 9E1 Via email: premier@gov.gc.ca

Dear Madam Premier:

Re: Cohen report wild and domestic salmon

As described in our previous letter on this subject, members of BC Nature are very concerned about the management and preservation of wild salmon in British Columbia. For your convenience we enclose (or attach) a copy of our previous letter (November 13, 2012). We have yet to receive a reply to this letter, and we wonder whether your reply might have gone astray.

We would like specific answers to each of our six questions posed and recommendations endorsed in our letter of November 13, 2012. We would like to receive a status report on the degree to which each of these six recommendations has been implemented by your government.

We remain very concerned that unless all 75 of Justice Cohen's recommendations are implemented, and implemented soon, that British Columbia's Pacific salmon will suffer the same fate as Canada's Atlantic cod.

Sincerely,

John Neville President

Federation of BC Naturalists (BC Nature)

Cc Nature Canada

Friends of Wild Salmon

Ecojustice

West Coast Environmental Law

Jane Thornthwaite